Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

From: Foss, Katle (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2014 8:41 AM
To: georgeholdgrafer@yahoo.com

Subject: 841 Marion St. - Another time correction

Mr. Holdgrafer —

[t appears that the original time scheduled for you Appeal was correct, and should not have been changed. Your
legislative hearing will take place at 11:00 a.m. on Tuesday, November 4, 2014,

Again, | apologize for the confusion and any inconvenience.
Thank you.

Katie Foss

Receptionist

City Councll Offices

310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.

St. Paul, MN 55102-1615
(651} 266-8560



